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OCTOBER 14TH IS NATIONAL 

CO-OP CONNECTIONS DAY. 

Are you using your card? 

Watch for deal notices on our Facebook page and/or go to the 
website, www.connections.coop, to search for local and national 
information. 

Cards were mailed to all members in 2015 and have continued to 
go out to new members as they come on our service. If you need 
a new card, call and request one or stop by and pick one up. 

http://www.connections.coop
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October is National Cooperative Month and marks 75 years of 
incorporation for Niobrara Electric Association. 

In October, Co-ops across the nation celebrate the benefits and values that cooperatives bring to their communi-
ties and have been doing so since 1930. It is also the month in which the Niobrara Electric Association reaches a 
milestone marker of 75 years of incorporation.  

You may remember in May, we held our 70th Annual Meeting. The discrepancy in years between incorporation 
and annual meeting may well be attributed to WWII. In the records, it states that in 1941 and 1942 there were 
Board Meetings held, but none in the years of 1943 and 1944; and the first Annual Meeting of the Membership 
was held in May 1946.   

We will be hosting an open house celebrating 75 years of incorporation, the morning of October 24th, prior to the 
scheduled Board Meeting. As it turns out, October 24th (1941) was the actual day of incorporation for the Co-op. 
We invite all members to stop by. If you do not know your Board Members, this would be a good time to meet 
them.   

 Seven Cooperative Principles set us apart from other businesses: 

Voluntary and open membership 
Democratic member control 

Memberôs economic participation 
Autonomy and independence 

Education training and information 
Cooperation among cooperatives 

Concern for community 

Co-ops Vote is a non-partisan project of America's Electric Cooperatives designed to 
inform its members on the key issues facing electric co-ops and encourage them to 
vote and support their co-ops and the communities they serve when they go to the 

polls. We do not endorse or recommend any candidates for election. 

 

We cannot allow our voices to go unrepresented in the elections this November. Go to 

www.vote.coop to learn more. 

http://www.vote.coop
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NEA Journeyman Lineman Jeff Sinkular and Apprentice Will 

Smith attended training at the Cody Hotline School in August, 

Sinkular in apparatus class (transformers, regulators and OCRs) 

and Smith in rubber gloving class. 

When asked what he thought about participation in the school, 

Smith said, ñIt is a really good opportunity to work in a controlled 

environment, practicing hot workò.  

CHS Board Member Brandon Arnold shared his thoughts on the 

school, ñIt gives Lineman of all ages the opportunity to come 

together and practice their skills. The school provides several 

different job related classes where Lineman and Instructors can 

learn from each other the different ways the job can be done 

safely. I encourage anyone who is interested to stop by the 

school in Cody. We would gladly give you a guided tour so you 

can see what your Lineman do every day to keep the lights onò. 

Also with the CHS Board, Twyla Barker, stated, ñStudents fill out 

evaluation forms during hotline school. Judging by the respons-

es, the value of one-on-one training, in an environment without 

distraction and with direct instructor/student interaction, is ex-

tremely valuable. The quality of instruction and use of hands on 

equipment scores very high. We also know from supervisors that 

students return with demonstrable skill improvementò. 

Pictured on the left, Will Smith and team mates, worked on their 

Rubber Gloving skills. 

Cody Hotline School has been making a professional difference for line 

& utility workers from Wyoming and surrounding states, like Colorado, 

Montana, Idaho, South Dakota & Utah over the course of 21 years. 

In 1995, WREA and its Member Coops and the City of Cody started the 

school. Each year it improves with content of training and facility up-

dates.  The school offers hands on experience, class room discussion 

and personal instructor attention.  This is all made possible by joint 

support and collaboration with WREA, Wyoming co-op management, 

volunteer instructors, volunteer board members/work crew, vendors and 

more. 

In addition to field training on hot tension stringing, metering, substa-

tions, transmission line, pole climbing, transformers, underground, rub-

ber glove instruction, regulators and reclosers, Cody Hotline School is 

responsible for the CHS Burn Fund which raises money, by raffle, to 

offer assistance to burn victims, electrical or otherwise. Additionally, a 

golf tournament is held each year during the school week to raise line 

worker scholarship funds. 

Pictured right, the Underground class is using a backhoe to dig a trench 

for the underground line their class assignment requires. In the back-

ground, the Transmission class is working high in the air and on the 

ground on their team assignment. 


